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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Tyler Teggatz <tylerteggatz@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 11:26 AM

To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Public comment regarding off-sale alcohol

Hi Libby, 

I support the proposed change to allow liquor stores and small breweries to sell alcohol until 10 pm on 

weeknights. I also have my reasons.  

Thanks, 

Tyler Teggatz 

 


